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Open General Merit List

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage %

1 1040117 SAAKSHI DINESH SHETTY Female OPEN 97.83

2 1094023 ADITI ARUN UDAVANT Female OBC 97.6

3 1042724 BAABLY SWAYAM SIDHA Female OPEN 95.6

4 1111897 TARINI BARDEJA Female OPEN 95.6

5 1042571 KAUSTUBH MAKKAR Male OPEN 95

6 1071320 TULIP NIRNAYIKA MOHANTY Female OPEN 94.8

7 1142171 ISHA JAIN Female OPEN 94.4

8 1138609 NEELABH DUTTA Female OPEN 94.25

9 1041857 NAISHA SUNIL NAIR Female OPEN 94.2

10 1100053 KESHA JAYESHKUMAR PATEL Female OPEN 93.83

11 1037035 SANIKA HARIRAM SHENDE Female OPEN 93

12 1035449 ARUNIMA CHATTOPADHYAY Female OPEN 92.83

13 1189191 MANYA BHATIA Female OPEN 92.8

General female merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage %

1. 1034124 RAJASHREE RAM DUTTA Female OPEN 92.8

2 1042253 KRITIKA RAVIPRAKASH
SHARMA

Female EWS 92.17

3 1036591 DIVYANKA ATUL TANNA Female OPEN 92

4 1162618 MAHEK MATIN SHIRGAONKAR Female OPEN 92

5 1053747 PRANJAL VIKRAMSINH VALVI Female ST 91.83

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.
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Schedule Caste general merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1161850 JAGRUTI KALURAM BHOIR Female SC 91.67

2 1108098 RIDHI ANAND WALKE Female SC 91.17

3 1054324 YASH MANGESH KAMBLE Male SC 85.33

Schedule Caste female merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1121189 TANAYA CHANDRAKANT
BAVISKAR

Female SC 85.17

2 1192833 KUMUD DEVIDAS PARE Female SC 84

Schedule Tribe general merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1170699 RUSHIKESH SUBHASH
BAHIRAM

Male ST 78

Schedule Tribe female merit list

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 VACANT

Admission Committee Principal
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Other Backward Caste general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1161532 OM SUDHAKAR THAKARE Male OBC 91.5

2 1178703 MAYURI DIPAK ANDADE Female OBC 91.17

3 1067726 JANKI VINAY KAPSE Female OBC 82.2

4 1130300 AMRUTA KASHINATH
GADGE

Female OBC 82

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Other Backward Caste female merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1088624 HARSHADA KISHOR
BAGKAR

Female OBC 78.5

2 1067527 REVA DILIP UTANE Female OBC 69.54

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Nomadic Tribe- A general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 VACANT

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Nomadic Tribe- B general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 VACANT

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Admission Committee Principal
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Nomadic Tribe- C general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1153775 VISHAL SANJAY DEOLE Male NT - C 89.5

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Nomadic Tribe- D general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1166218 SHREYASH SHESHERAO
KANDE

Male NT - D 78.77

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Economically weaker Section general merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1117457 PRITESH SHIVRAM PARAB Male EWS 78

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Economically weaker Section Female merit list*

SR.NO Registration
Number

Full Name Gender Allotted
category

Percentage
%

1 1106587 PRATIKSHA CHANDRAKANT
GHARGE

Female EWS 64

*Note: Subject to submission of Non-creamy layer certificate.

Admission Committee Principal


